

Dear New Families,

Welcome to Atlanta Girls' School! We are so happy that you are joining our AGS family.

From day one, every parent is a member of the Parents' Circle. We are a small but mighty community and depend on all of our parents to contribute. Being an active part of Parents' Circle is a great way to get to know one another while supporting our teachers and our students.

There's something in the Parents' Circle for everyone. We ask all new parents to fill out this form to share your contact information and see where you can find your place. Interested in being a fly on the wall inside school halls? Consider the Horizon Center or Eye of the Storm committees. Prefer making phone calls or sending emails? Sign on to be a Parent Liaison for Fundraising or Parent Rep. Want to socialize with other parents—and be on call to help with school events? The PC Events Committee is for you!

All parents have access to a grade-level parent chat through the GroupMe app. This is a space for you to compare notes, ask questions, learn what's coming up, and plan fun grade-level activities for your girls outside of school walls. Be sure to opt in on the form above so that you can be added to the conversation and get to know other parents in your grade.

We will be checking the <u>parentscircle@atlantagirlsschool.org</u> email address throughout the summer. Feel free to share ideas and/or ask questions in preparation for your involvement in the 2023-24 school year!

Your 2023-24 Parents' Circle Co-Presidents.

Chase Clemo (mother of rising 9th grader, Kaelen) Merri Neff (mother of rising 9th grader, Lilly) parentscircle@atlantagirlsschool.org